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CAMPUS SECURITY REPORT 
 

Purpose 

This policy provides information on publishing and accessing the annual Campus Security 

Report. 

 

Statement of Policy 

In compliance with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime 

Statistics Act, or “Clery Act,” the University of Mary annually publishes a Campus Security 

Report. The report includes a description of campus security procedures, and it provides 

security and safety recommendations for members of the university community.  

A three-year history of crime statistics at the University of Mary is also included. The report is 

available to all enrolled students, prospective students, employees, and prospective employees 

of the University at the University’s website on the Campus Security page. Printed copies of 

the report are available upon request at the Student Development Office, located in Room 1209 

of the Benedictine Center for Servant Leadership. All University of Mary students are 

responsible to obtain a copy of the report, to be familiar with its contents, and to follow the 

recommendations included in it regarding safety and security. 

Approved 

9 March 2021 by the President of the University 

11 March 2021 by the Board of Trustees  

18 March 2021 delivered to University Senate  

 

https://www.umary.edu/life-at-mary/wellness-and-safety/campus-safety-security

